Office of the Mayor



17 February 2014

Cr Lee Vandervis 47 Garfield Avenue Roslyn Dunedin 9010

Dear Cr Vandervis

In a TV3 interview during the October 2013 election I described two other candidates' record (including yours) as "shonky". In doing so I acknowledge I breached the standards required of elected members under our Code of Conduct.

Specifically my comment focussed on personalities rather than issues and was offensive to you.

I unreservedly apologise for that breach and for the offense caused.

Yours sincerely

Dave Cull Mayor of Dunedin